
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a 3rd generation farmer, located on the Liverpool Plains, NSW. Please   
don't undermine our important work of nourishing our society, by allowing the   
rapid expansion of CSG and Coal mining in this area. The extractive   
industries, and farming, cannot exist side by side, without farming coming   
off 2nd best. Water is, arguably, our most important asset, and there are   
just too many unknown variables associated with CSG to allow it to proceed at   
the pace it is. We need more independent and rigerous assessment of whole-   
catchment impacts. We, as landholders, need to be able to say enough is   
enough. We dont want CSG near us. 
 
Thanks 
Brett Sanders 
 


